

School of Technology and Arts I
Steering Committee Minutes
February 7, 2023 6:30pm School
Library

Present: Jenna Fernholz, Jenna Sampson, Renee Stowell, Amy McKnight

President: Jenna Sampson

Vice President: ?

Secretary: Amanda Jackson

Treasurer: Amy McKnight

Principal: Jenna Fernholz

Fundraising: Erika Cedergren and Jenna Sampson

Teachers: Anna Jordan and Teri Amann

Yearbook: Ashley Patros-Kader, Vanessa Pickar and Leah Lachman

District Wide Parent Rep: Meagan Ronsman and Danielle Pfeiffer

Volunteer Coordinator: ?

Technology: Renee Stowell

1. Review and approve February's meeting minutes - approved
2. Principal Report - January family night great turn out, pizza/math night for February family night, students will be able to deliver valentines day cards to the local hospitals, Doughnuts for Grownups on the 14th, SOTA/Hamilton Parent Teacher March 2nd and 9th(ask Meagan to do sign up and email to parents and staff, Jenna will provide dinner for one of the nights), Choice/Charter applications being accepted, SOTA 2 and Coulee Montessori housed in Logan, Hamilton will transfer to a traditional school year
3. Teacher Report
 - a. All school field trip to KVR May 12th
 - i. Requesting \$750 for transportation
4. District Wide Updates - N/A
5. Fundraising
 - a. January Restaurant Night recap - waiting for amount
 - b. The Candy Outlet Store - Fudge - Tabled
 - c. Another Restaurant Night
 - i. Erika offered to coordinate for March
 - d. Scrip - April
 - e. Art Auction - May 24th (at the Informance)
 - i. Email Bethany, outside donations
 - f. Loggers - June

- i. Erika asked about dates - last weekend in May/first weekend in June
 - g. Next year - possibly food truck at the open house night or some sort of fundraiser
 - h. Brat Barn - Spring, Summer, Fall?
- 6. Budget
 - a. Approved transportation request - motion made by Jenna S, second made by Renee
- 7. Any additional questions or concerns
 - a. SOTA I sign - still waiting to hear back regarding a timeframe
 - b. Facebook Page - Renee has added questions for new members
 - c. Bylaws/Charter - Jenna, Renee and Amy will meet to discuss further
 - d. Doris will continue to work with the Jonathan and family night committee to plan the Bike Rodeo
 - e. Yearbook for 23-24 - volunteers needed
 - f. Family Nights and PTO/SSC - bridge the gap
 - i. 23-24 school year offer to volunteer
 - g. 23'-24' SSC
 - i. What does it look like? Members? Volunteers?
 - 1. Jenna announced she will not be able to be the president
 - ii. Change meeting day/time?
 - 1. Possible overlap with Hamilton PTO for 30 minutes
 - h. 4K/K/1 Picnic
 - i. Include all grades?